## January 28, 1993

Mr. Eleazar Galaviz Children's Court Center 9508 W. Watertown Plank Road Milwaukee, WI 53226

Dear Mr. Galaviz:

Two of the appointees, Karen LeSage and Mary Pat Taugher, on the Advisory Council on Bilingual Matters have requested to serve in an advisory capacity role.

Therefore, it is my pleasure to appoint you as one of the fifteen members of the newly created Advisory Council on Bilingual Matters. Your appointment is for a two year renewable term which expires on January 31, 1995.

I am aware of your commitment to the elimination of barriers which prevent equal access for all citizens to any and all Milwaukee County services, opportunities and facilities. It is for this reason, that I have every confidence that your appointment will contribute significantly to the mission of this Council.

Sincerely,

F. Thomas Ament Milwaukee County Executive

FTA/mc